

GAMMA ALPHA BULLETIN



AUGUST 1994

UOL. 45 NO.

Welcome back to a new school year and a new year in DKG.
Many new and exciting things have been planned for this year. Be sure to attend the first meeting Wednesday, September 15 at Montana's.



Be ready to sign up for a committee. We need your help.



Remember to bring your checkbook so you can pay your dues.

Don't forget your vacation momento.
Remember if you didn't go anywhere bring something that shows how you spent your summer.

DUE DATE FOR
THE NEXT
NEWSLETTER
IS
SEPTEMBER
27 SEND
FINAL COPY TO

Mary Clark

Dear Gamma Alpha Sisters,

Well, it's that time again. Time to start thinking about going back to school or thinking about winter trips (lucky retirees).

I hope everyone has had a great summer. Don't forget to bring your item for our World Fellowship Raffle. Some of our members won some items at the State Convention that they can tell you about. We had a very good turn out for the convention (eleven members) and all had a great time.

We made a few changes for the coming year at our summer board meeting. We will now be meeting on the third Tuesday of each month. Our first meeting will be September 19 at the Steak and Ale Restaurant on Ann Arbor Road and I-275. We will meet for dinner at 5:30. You do not need a reservation as we will order from the menu. The meeting will begin at 7:00. We hope you can all join us for dinner.

Come ready to sign up to either chair or serve on a committee. We have some good programs planned, but still need help from everyone. If we all do a little, no one has to do a lot. See you in September.

Fondly,

Alice Duke

Delta Kappa Gamma Gamma Alpha Chapter Executive Board Meeting June 21, 1994

The meeting was called to order at 10:30 a.m.

Members present: Alice Duke, Nancy Bielik, Esther Loskowske, Grace Morgan, Alice Marks, Simone Grzesik, Jackie Smart, Marie Canzoneri, June Chartrand, Susie Miller, Sandy Becher

Marie Canzoneri officially passed the gavel to Alice Duke.

Alice Duke went over the chairmen of each committee. There are still a few vacancies, so please call Alice Duke and volunteer to help. Otherwise, committees will be filled at the September meeting.

Discussion was held regarding the number of meetings each year, and the night. It was decided to leave the number of meetings the same and change the night to the 3rd Tuesday of each month.

The calendar was set with the following meetings. The board again decided to hold each meeting (except the Birthday Dinner in May) at the same restaurant each month since that seemed to work out so well last year. After calling several places it was decided to go to the Steak and Ale on Ann Arbor Road and I-275. All meetings will begin with dinner at 5:30 and the meeting at 7:00 unless otherwise noted. Please mark your calendar with the following dates:

| Tuesday, September 20, 1994 | Business Meeting World Fellowship Raffle |
|-----------------------------|---|
| Tuesday, October 18, 1994 | Professional Affairs Speaker: Mary Ellen Tindal |
| Tuesday, November 15, 1994 | TBA - Special Projects |
| Wednesday, December 7, 1994 | Executive Board Meeting 4:00 p.m. Schweitzer School |
| Tuesday, January 17, 1995 | Business Meeting New Initiate Recommendations |
| February | TBA - New Initiate Orientation |

Tuesday, March 21, 1995

Personal Growth and Development Judy Lynn Carlson will arrange

Tuesday, April 25, 1995

TBA - Birthday Dinner Initiation of new members

May (TBA)

State Convention in Midland

It was suggested that a portion of each meeting be devoted to music. June Chartrand gave some examples of what she could do. It was agreed that this is an important part of our heritage, and June should go ahead with her plans.

Alice Marks would like to remind all members to bring their vacation memento to the September Meeting to be raffled.

Marie Canzoneri read a thank you note from Geri Stone.

Sandy Becher is working on the yearbook. In order to have it completed and ready for your use in October, she will be inclosing a form for you to fill out. Please send the form to her, or make sure she receives it at the September Business meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a..m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Becher (acting secretary)

| NAWE |
|---------------------|
| ADDRESS |
| CITY, STATE, ZIP |
| HOME PHONE |
| BIRTHDATE (NO YEAR) |
| POSITION |
| SCHOOL DISTRICT |
| SCHOOL |
| SCHOOL PHONE |

WERE YOU EVER HONORED AS A CHAPTER WOMAN OF DISTINCTION? YES[] NO[]

IF YES, THE YEAR_____(JUST GET CLOSE PLEASE)

PLEASE FILL OUT AND RETURN TO:
SANDY BECHER
3390 WESTRIDGE CT.
WAYNE, MI 48184
(OR GIVE IT TO ME AT THE SEPTEMBER BUSINESS MEETING)